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Ashland Town Library 
Library Trustees 

 
Attendance at 

Scribner Trustees Meeting 
August 10, 2020 

 
Library Trustees Present: Alice Staples, David Ruell, Mardean Badger 
Scribner Trustees Present: Amanda Loud, Walter Durack, David Toth, Lisa Rollins 
Others Present: Sara Weinberg, Library Director; Kathleen DeWolfe 
 
The Library Trustees and the Library Director attended the Scribner Trustees meeting, which 
convened at 5:30 PM via Zoom. 
 
The Scribner Trustees discussed a variety of issues relative to the fund and building, including 
asbestos, electrical and plumbing work, roof, key safe, fire alarm, and lawn care. The options of 
replacing the fuel tank or repairing the fill pipe were also discussed, with a decision made to 
request Ashland DPW to replace the fill pipe. 
 
The Scribner Trustees also outlined their proposal to recommend that the Scribner Trustees be 
dissolved and the trust be turned over to the control and benefit of the Library Trustees’ care of 
the building. They would submit their proposal to the Board of Selectmen in September, 
followed by the Library Trustees response and the final proposal being presented in October. 
 
It was also recommended that the Scribner Trustees, Library Trustees, Board of Selectmen and 
legal counsel meet together relative to the proposal. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:43 PM. 
 
 
 
Notes for the Library Trustees submitted by Mardean Badger 


